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The Department is planning to set up a Committee to look at the virological safety of blood. 

This Committee will consider the many interests involved including the Health Departments, the Licensing Authority, NETS, NIBSC and the commercial organisations. The Advisory Group on Hepatitis will be kept informed of relevant matters. 
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